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August 24, 2022 

DR. SENEN P. PAULIN, CESO V 
Schools Division Superintendent 
Department of Edu,gation 
Province of Nego Oriental 

Dear Dr. Paulin; 

Please be informed that a PUBLIC HEARING will be conducted on Friday 
September 2, 2022 at 2:00 o'clock in the afternoon, at the Convention Center (2"d floor) 
Capitol Area, Dumaguete City, regarding the Proposed Ordinance otherwise known as 
AN ORDINANCE ON THE ADOPTION AND IMPLEMENTATION OF BANTAY 
ASF SA BARANGAY "BABay ASF" PROGRAM authored by Honorable 
Woodrow S. Maquiling, Sr. Chairperson, SP Committee on Agriculture. 

In view hereof, may we invite you to attend said public hearing, as this will give you the 
opportunity to express your views, comments and recommendations on the matter. 

Your presence will be highly appreciated. Thank you. 


